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Dear Clerk of the Board,

Regarding Agenda Item 75: large-scale battery storage facilities are required to have a
SOAR vote. That was decided when SOAR was voted into law. Our supervisors, esteemed though
they may be, do not have the right to circumvent the will of their constituents.

Sincerely,
Patricia Ehret
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360
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